
  
VILLAGE OF FREEVILLE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

FIRE AND GARBAGE CONTRACT 
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

May 5, 2020 
 
A Public Hearing on the Fire and Garbage Contracts for fiscal year 2020-2021, for the Village of Freeville, was 
held on May 5, 2020, via Zoom Conference Call.  
 
 
Call to Order:​  Mayor Fogel called the meeting to order at 7:01 pm 
 
Present: Mayor David Fogel, Trustees:  Jason Cuykendall, Miles McCarty, Diana Radford; 

Clerk-Treasurer: Heather Murray 
 
Under consideration is the W.B. Strong Fire Department contract for fire protection in the Village of Freeville, 
for the fiscal year 2020-2021.  The contract amount is $11,000, and this amount is consistent with the $250.00 
annual increase.  
 
Under consideration is a 12 month Garbage Contract between Alternative Waste Services, Inc. (now partnered 
with Casella Waste Systems) and the Village of Freeville for the fiscal year 2020-2021.  The contract amount 
for regular pickup within the Village limits will be $1,076.90 per month, $12,922.80 per annum.  The fees for 
disposal (tipping fees) will be covered by the tags purchased by the residents.  The fee for tags are increasing 
from $10 to $11 per sheet.  
 
Public Commentary​:  No comments were heard at this time. 
 
The Public Hearing was closed at 7:16 p.m. by Mayor Fogel. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Heather Murray 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 


